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Under the Affordable Care Act you may be eligi-
ble for private health insurance that fits your bud-
get and meets your needs — including subsidies 
that can reduce your monthly cost.
Learn how the Affordable Care Act can work 
for you. Visit www.healthmart.com today!

Confused
Health Mart can help. 
If your employer does not provide health insurance and you’re not on Medicare or Medicaid,  
you may be eligible for health insurance through a health insurance exchange that fits your budget  
and meets your needs — including subsidies that can reduce your monthly cost — under the  
Affordable Care Act.   

Get informed, be prepared.
•  Eligibility — no exclusion for pre-existing conditions 
•  Subsidies to reduce your cost
•  How to purchase your coverage 

Enrollment begins October 1, 2013 and ends on March 31, 2014. Coverage starts as soon as January 1, 
2014. That’s why it’s so important to act now to find out how the new law affects you.

Learn how the Affordable Care Act can work for you.  
Visit www.HealthMart.com today!
For more information visit HealthCare.gov OR call the Health Insurance Marketplace Call Center at 800.318.2596.
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